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 Project Pipeline Released at DC Builds! 

 Window to submit Unsolicited Proposals Announced 

 OP3 is hiring  

 

 

   
Project Pipeline Released at DC Builds! 

Last Friday, Mayor Bowser and OP3 hosted DC 
Builds!, a half-day forum that brought together 
hundreds of public officials, potential partners, 
policy experts, and residents to discuss the state 
of the District’s infrastructure. OP3 released the 
District’s first ever project pipeline, which in-
cludes a dozen of potential P3 opportunities. You 
can watch video and review the presentation 
from the event.  
   

                                                      (Mayor Bowser and attendees hear from agency directors on upcoming P3 projects.) 

 

 

Window to Submit Unsolicited Proposals Announced  

Beginning November 28, 2016 and eating on January 26, 2017, OP3 will be open to accept un-
solicited proposals to spur innovative solutions to the District’s infrastructure needs. Detailed 
requirements for these proposals are included in the Public-Private Partnerships Act of 2014 as 
well as OP3’s rules and guidelines. Additional information and forms that must be included as 
part of a proposal can be found at op3.dc.gov/proposals. Interested parties are encouraged to 
meet with the OP3 before submitting an unsolicited proposal. For additional information, 
please contact OP3 at op3.dc.gov or (202)724-2128. All unsolicited proposals will undergo a 
robust review to determine the benefit to the residents of the District before a procurement 
process is advanced.  

 

 

OP3 is hiring 

With so much happening at OP3, we are looking for a few energetic individuals to serve in our 
inaugural internship program. Ideal candidates will be graduate students in law, business, poli-
cy, who can volunteer two or three days per week during the upcoming semester. If you or 
someone you know is interested in this exciting opportunity, please email a resume and a brief 
cover letter to op3.dc.gov by December 2nd.  

 

CONTACT US 

District of Columbia 
Office of Public- 
Private Partnerships  
John A. Wilson Building 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Suite 533 

Washington, DC 20004  

 

Phone: 202.724.2128 

Email: op3@dc.gov 
Website: op3.dc.gov 

Director:  
      Seth Miller Gabriel 

Deputy Director and Counsel:  
      Judah Gluckman 

For latest P3 news follow OP3 

@TheDCOP3 
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